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Next HOA Board meeting: 

Thursday, February 20 at  

6:30 P.M. 

Via Zoom 

 

A Happy, Healthy, Prosperous New Year to all! 

LANDSCAPING COMMITTEE:  
• Annual Olive and Palm trimming is required and will be done. 

• 42nd Street Gate area will be refreshed – dead plants removed and new 

desert plants will be planted 

 

COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE: 
• Would the resident who wanted LH history in the News Blast please 

contact Elan to contact the News Blast editor?  Thank you. 
• Dates for future Bulk Trash pick-up will be posted in kiosk.   

2025  dates are: April 9, July 9, October 8. 
 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE: 

• Meeting will be scheduled in February for 2025 events 

 

POOL HEATING: 
• The HOA Board has looked at this year and voted (4-1) to extend the 

pool season by turning on the south Pool on April 1st.  Fall date will be 

announced at a later time. 

 

PHOENIX WATER RATES: 
• Water rates are increasing.  We ask 

that you conserve water where-ever 

possible. 
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FROM THE PRESIDENT: 

• Our main goal for the year expenditures will be focusing on saving 

for the road repairs. 

 
 

 

 

 

From Dean Brekke: 
• It is time to do another pickup along 42nd street. 

We will clean on Saturday, January 18th at 8:30 

a.m. As always, be sure to have gloves. It is also 

handy to bring a 5-gallon bucket to put things in. 

The city will furnish the safety vests and big 

trash bags. If you have young folks, bring them 

along-they can bend over easier + many school 

kids need some volunteer hours!  Please let me 

know if you can attend. 
 

 


